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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA TRANSMITING THE
“STUDY OF THE IMPACT ON HUMAN HEALTH AND THE ENVIRONMENT OF THE PROGRAM FOR THE ERADICATION OF ILLICIT CROPS BY AERIAL SPRAYING OF GLYPHOSATE (PECIG) AND OF ILLICIT CROPS,”

Note from the Permanent Mission of Colombia

to the Organization of American States
MPC/OEA No. 023


The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council and hereby requests that the attached document, “Study of the Impact on Human Health and the Environment of the Program for the Eradication of Illicit Crops by Aerial Spraying of Glyphosate (PECIG) and of Illicit Crops,” be distributed to the members of the Permanent Council at the regular meeting scheduled for Tuesday, January 9, 2007.


The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to express to the Chair of the Permanent Council the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.








Washington, D.C., January 5, 2007

Ambassador María Luján Flores

Chair of the Permanent Council 

Organization of American States 

Washington, D.C. 
[image: image2.wmf] 

 

PERMANENT COUNCIL

 

http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2007/CP17420E.pdf  (Study of the Impact on Human Health and the Environment of the Program for the Eradication of Illicit Crops by Aerial Spraying of Glyphosate (PECIG) and of Illicit Crops)
�EMBED Word.Picture.8���





� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP17420E01�








_1227700689.doc



PERMANENT COUNCIL



